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New York State Department of Environmental Conservation 

Region 5 - Ray Brook, NY 12977 
Telephone: (518) 891-1370 
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Dr. Joseph Kane, President 
Eagle Lake Association 
Star Route 
Ticonderoga, NY 12883 

Dear Doctor Kane: 

September 25, 1986 

Henry G. Williams 
Commissioner 

Our Division of Operations has recently completed an engineering 
survey of the dam site. ' Work plans have been drawn for the new 
spillway and we now have the necessary monies to do the job. 

The dam will have a new adjustable spillway to accommodate periods 
of high and low water. Once ,the spillway is in place, the Department 
will officially request the Eagle Lake Association to oversee maintenance 
of the water levels at whatever height the Association so desires. 
The mean elevation of the spillway will be at four inches below the 
steel reference pin. Also, the spillway's splash boards will have a 
locking device to prevent unnecessary tamperi'ng of the water levels. A 
lock and keys will be provided to the Association. 

Once again, thank you for your assistance and your patience. 
When we commence actual work on the dam, I will contact you. 

JRP/meo 

Sincerely, 

,' , 

James R. Papero.t 
Forester 


